Year 2 and 3 Class Newsletter 5.11.15
Literacy

In literacy this week we have been finding out about European Eels, we have found lots of fascinating facts and have been putting this information onto concept maps ready to start some non-chronological report writing.  If you can do any more fact finding at home – don’t forget to add it onto your concept map. 

We have also been writing poems about bonfire night using the senses and writing about the gunpowder plot. 

Forest Schools
This half term we will be going outside for some Forest school activities every Monday afternoon.  Please could you make sure that your child has a pair of wellington boots and a suitable outdoor coat for this session?

Maths

In maths this week we have been developing mental strategies for solving addition and subtraction problems.  The year two children have been looking at adding and subtracting 10, 11, 20 and 21 to two digit numbers and year three have been using place value and partitioning to solve addition and subtraction problems involving money. 

Next week we will be looking at multiplication, division and fractions.  Please complete the Mathletics activity I have blocked out for you before Monday. 

Cross Country

Well done to all of the year 3 children who participated in the cross country competition at Easingwold this week…we have some fantastic runners in this class. Photos will be on the new school website, watch out for them when it goes live.  There are also some photos of the children showing some of the other things we have been up to this week!

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Sharpe

